REQUENTING QUOTES

The Districts of Ashby, Battle Lake and Underwood are
requesting quotes for School Audit Services beginning
with fiscal year 2025. These districts are very similar in
composition and procedures, and all use Region 1
SmartFIN which allows the audit firm to do some of the
work remotely prior to any field work. Interested audit
firms please contact Elizabeth Klintworth at the Battle
Lake School, 402 Summit Street West, Battle Lake MN
56515; 218-864-5217 ext. 104 to receive the RFP in de-
tail. The deadline to submit proposals is January 17,

2025.
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